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To: "Kwon, Hye June" <hj_kwon@kdischool.ac.kr>
Cc: 정소윤 <sy_jeong@kdischool.ac.kr>, 박범영 <bypark@kdischool.ac.kr>, Weng Hui <weng.tat.hui@nu.edu.kz>

Dear Hye June,
 
It is nice to hear from you.
 
Although we value the opportunity to discuss our collabora�on, unfortunately we will not be a�ending the EAIE Conference in Geneva.
 
Please advise on what would be the outstanding ma�ers. We could make a trip to KDI accordingly. 
 
Thank you.
 
Kind regards,
Karlygash
 
Karlygash Karamanova (Ms.) 
Manager, 
Graduate School of Public Policy 
"Nazarbayev University" 
Address: 53 Kabanbay batyr ave.,
Astana, 010000, Republic of Kazakhstan
Block C3 (GSB/GSPP building), office 4.055B
 
Tel: +7 (7172) 709155 
www.gspp.nu.edu.kz  

 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
This e-mail message and all attached files are intended only for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain information protected by law, and any confidential information. If this e-mail message was sent
to the wrong person we warn that any unauthorized use of this e-mail message and attached files is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy all copies of the original message from
your computer.
 
On Tue, Aug 28, 2018 at 11:46 AM, Kwon, Hye June <hj_kwon@kdischool.ac.kr> wrote: 

Dear Ms. Karamanova,

http://www.gspp.nu.edu.kz/
https://www.facebook.com/nugspp/
mailto:hj_kwon@kdischool.ac.kr


 

Greetings from KDI School in Korea! I hope all is well at Nazarbayev University.

 

I am writing to inform you that KDI School will be attending the EAIE 2018 Conference in Geneva from September 11 to 14. 

 

Professor Siwook Lee, Associate Dean of Planning and External Affairs, Ms. Soyun Jeong, and myself will be attending and would love to set up a meeting to
discuss our cooperation. 

 

Should you have any available slots for a meeting, please let us know so we can accordingly arrange a meeting.

 

I look forward to hearing from you. Thank you.

 

Kind regards,

Hye June

  

Kwon, Hye June  (Ms.)

Planning Division
KDI School of Public Policy and Management
263 Namsejong-ro, Sejong-si, Republic of Korea 30149
Tel: 82-44-550-1019│Fax: 82-44-550-1223
E-mail: hj_kwon@kdischool.ac.kr
Website: http://www.kdischool.ac.kr 
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